
 

             
 
 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern 
 
Development of PV Power Station at Greefspan near Douglas, Northern Cape.  
 
The author of this letter has undertaken two Phase 1 Archaeological Impact 
Assessments at Greefspan, namely: 
 
Morris, D. 2010. Archaeological Impact Assessment, Phase 1: Proposed 

development of PV Power Station at Greefspan, near Douglas, Northern Cape. 
Unpublished report, June 2010. 

 
Morris, D. 2011. Archaeological Impact Assessment Phase 1 (upgraded): Proposed 

expanded development of PV Power Station at Greefspan, near Douglas, 
Northern Cape. Unpublished report, January 2011.  

 
These surveys are considered to constitute a more than adequate assessment of 
the possible impacts on archaeological and colonial era heritage by the project now 
being proposed for the Greefspan site. 
 
With respect to archaeology and cultural heritage it is not considered necessary that 
any mitigation should take place. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Dr David Morris 
Head of Archaeology 
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